
13 September 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

It has been an incredibly positive start to the new school year, and already our Year 12 and Year 13 students
have shown that they are focused and committed to a successful year ahead.

This letter is a reminder that our Virtual Parents/Carers Information Evening will take place this Thursday, 16
September, between 7-8pm on Zoom. This will involve a brief outline of our expectations of Sixth Form students
regarding academic progress, attendance and behaviour, as well as an opportunity for any questions you may
have about the year ahead.

The event can be accessed at this link:
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/85252371256?pwd=bmJrRGJzNEtFNUFxcWpwMVNmMEpRUT09

We look forward to seeing you,

Kind regards,

Geraint Davies

Geraint Davies
Head of Sixth Form
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